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Heartland Bank Limited (NZX: HBL) advises that it intends to announce its financial results for 
the six month period ending 31 December 2016 on Tuesday 21 February 2017. 

- Ends - 

 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Simon Owen  
Chief Financial Officer 
Heartland Bank Limited 
DDI  09 927 9195 


